THE WHITE HOUCE
Washington

March 16, 1946

Dear Mr. Eccles:

I zppreciated very much your thaocughtfulness in send-
ing me your note of Msrch fifteenth and the memoran-
dum on the Employment act. I am plessed to know of
your interest end to have your suggestions.

we are going to have a real progrem if this legisla-
tion can be implemented at tnis end of the avenue and,
of course, that depends entirely on the individuasls
who sre on that Commission.

Sincersly yours,

Sismed) Harry Truaan

Honorable . S. Eccles
Chalrman

Federal heserve System
washington, D. C.
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